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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

As planning continues for the Princes Highway 
upgrade – Jervis Bay Road to Hawken Road, 
Transport for NSW is improving safety at the 
Hawken Road and Princes Highway intersection.  

Safety works have commenced with new asphalt 
and line-marking applied at the Hawken Road and 
Blackbutt Range Road intersections to improve 
the safe operation of these sections of the 
highway. 

A thermoplastic layer of line-marking is still 
required to be carried out and this work is 
expected to be done in the coming weeks, 
weather permitting.   

 

 

 

For more information about the planning of the 
Princes Highway upgrade between Jervis Bay 
Road and Hawken Road, visit the project webpage: 
nswroads.work/jbhr 

  

 
Princes Highway and Hawken Road intersection 

 

Contact Us 

 

 
Project Infoline 1800 719 759 

 

jbhr@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 
nswroads.work/jbhr 

 
PO Box 477 
Wollongong NSW 2520 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

The safety improvements include:  

• Simplifying the Hawken Road intersection 
by providing a left turn bay for southbound 
traffic, removing the southbound merge and 
reducing the overtaking length on the 
highway. 
 

• A dedicated right turn bay into Hawken 
Road for northbound traffic to reduce the 
risk of rear-end accidents. 

 

• Moving the give way hold line further out at 
the intersection to improve line of sight. 

 

• A right turn treatment at Blackbutt Range 
Road to provide space for a through vehicle 
to pass a right turning vehicle.  
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